
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 3, 1996 

 

 

  

 

Ms. Donna B. Hanes 

2307 Cloverdale Street 

Arlington, Texas 76010-7706 

 

Dear Ms. Hanes: 

 

It was a pleasure to speak with you recently about the Kennedy assassination.  I've enclosed a 

pamphlet about the Review Board, a copy of our legislation, and a pamphlet published by the 

National Archives that describes their JFK Records Collection.  As you review this material, it will 

become clear that the Review Board is interested in any organization or individual that might be a 

source of assassination-related records.    

 

Either a member of our Military Records Team or I will contact you in the near future.  In the 

meantime, please feel free to contact me at ext. 258 if you have any questions or comments about this 

material. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Investigator 

 

Enclosures 


